
Daily Safety Focus 
NO SHORTCUTS 

 
Night Shift:  May 23, 2015    Day Shift: May 24, 2015 
 

 

LEADERS’ QUESTION TO WORKERS: 
What is the safest way? 

 

Shortcuts continue to be taken to “save time.”  No 5 minutes saved 

is worth the potential injury that could result from the shortcut 

taken to save that time.  Whether its an object dropped because 

you are rushing, standing on processing piping to quickly access 

something, or something as simple as not using a designated cross 

walk to cross the street, it could seriously injure you, or someone 

around you.   
 

We recently had a 6 foot scaffolding tube fall approx. 80 feet into 

an uncontrolled area because the time wasn’t taken to properly 

store it.  This could have seriously injured anyone walking by below 

as the area was not flagged off.  It’s easy to assume your actions 

won’t result in injury when to date, they haven't, this is purely by 

chance, and not by choice.  We must choose to take action that 

will keep everyone around us safe rather than chance someone 

getting hurt.  Be aware of your actions and the choices you are 

making and ask yourself am I doing this the safest way, or the 

shortest way? 


